
H ar b orma s t er D epartment
Town of Harwich

715 Main Street . P.O. Box207
Harwich Port, MA 02646

(s08) 430-7532 ' Fax (s08) 430-7s3s

April6.2021

John Murphy
36 Exeter Street

Quincy, MA 02170

Subj: Failure to make Mooring Permit Payment

Ref: (a) Town of Harwich Harbor Management Plan

Dear Mr. Murphy,

With regret, I must inform you that we will not be renewing your mooring permit at Pleasant Bay for
2021 since you have failed to make the renewal payment within the required deadline period.

We made several attempts to contact you and received no response. Therefore, in accordance with
reference (a) your mooring permit has been revoked and will be reassigned to a new boater from the

waiting list in 2021.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Respectfully

Harbormaster

Copy: Waterways Committee


